
More trees are 
coming in Fall 2025.

Look for the pink signs!

TREE IMPACT REPORT

Impact to date in Ward 13... 

Other tree news...

WARD 13

Over the last 3 years, more than 400 trees
have been planted in North Riverfront
Park in partnership with Great Rivers
Greenway. In 1990 the site had received
thousands of young seedlings that were all
but a few washed away in the flood on
1993. The site had stood mostly bare
except for invasives like bush honeysuckle
that block the view of the river. The new
trees are supported by the Chain of Rocks
Community Association, helping to
promote a thriving & beautiful riverfront.

Pruning of more than 30 trees in Barrett
Brothers Park with AmeriCorp interns in
December Funded by the USDA Forest Service.

USDA, City of St. Louis, and Forest
ReLeaf are equal opportunity providers.

“I’m happy to see trees going in
to provide more shade”

-Hamilton Heights resident

Visit the City’s website
to learn more!

107 trees = 2.24 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

107 trees = 2.24 football
fields increase in

canopy cover 

in 30 years

April 2025

St. Louis City Forestry is working to expand our tree canopy. Over the next 4
years, 3,200 street trees will be planted across 10 wards. Additionally, 
these trees will be watered! Thousands of existing street trees will also 

be pruned, all to enhance the City’s canopy.


